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Dear Ms. Van Roosmalen:

Congratulations. Your application to the National Institute on Disability and Rehabilitation
Research (NIDRR) for consideration under the Fiscal Year 2005 Small Business Innovation
Research Grants Program (CFDA No. 84.1338S) has been selected for funding!

Each application was objectively reviewed, discussed and scored by a peer review panel. Panel
members evaluated applications according to the criteria published in the Federal Register,
March 30, 2005 that was provided for you in the application packet. | am enclosing a copy of the
comment sheets prepared by the peer reviewers. If you wish to discuss the peer review process,
the reviewers’ comments or any related matters pertaining to your application, please contact
your project officer. You can find the name and contact information for your assigned project
officer on the Grant Award Notification that was mailed to you. Thank you for your interest in
the Small Business Innovation Research Grants Program.

Sincerely,
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Steven J. Tingus, M.S., C.Phil.

Director
National Institute on Disability and Rehabilitation
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Our mission is to ensure equal access to education and fo promote educational excellence throughout the nation.




